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Week 16 2024-2025 
Courage         Compassion       Respect           Faith           Integrity 

Bacon’s College ensures that every student is well educated, cared for and exhorted to achieve the 
academic and personal excellence that will lead to university or skilled work and to a fulfilled life. 

‘I came to give life, life in all its fullness’ 
John 10:10 

A week in the life of Year 10 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
January 2025  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
We are delighted to share some fantastic news about Year 10 and their achievements so far this term  
 
Outstanding Attitude and Commitment  
We have been incredibly impressed with the positive attitude and commitment shown by our Year 10 
students during the recent subject assessments. Their focus and determination are a testament to their 
hard work and dedication, and we are very proud of their efforts.  
  
Parents’ Evening – Thursday 23rd January  
We look forward to welcoming you to our Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 23rd January. This will be 
a wonderful opportunity for you to meet your child’s teachers, discuss their progress, and explore ways 
we can work together to ensure their continued success.  
  
  
Homework Club  
To further support students, we offer a Homework Club, which is open to all Year 10s. This is a great 
opportunity for students to complete assignments in a supportive environment with access to resources 
and staff assistance. For more information, please contact Mr Tubb at b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk.  
  
Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) Progress  
Students have been working incredibly well towards their Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) Award with Mr Bush. 
We are thrilled with the effort and commitment they have shown in meeting the various challenges of the 
award, and we encourage them to keep up the fantastic work!  
  
Work Experience Placements  
As part of preparing our students for the future, we encourage all Year 10s to continue seeking work 
experience placements for the summer. Parental support in helping students secure placements would be 
greatly appreciated. This experience is invaluable for developing workplace skills and exploring potential 
career pathways.  



  
Thank you for your continued support.  
Kind regards,  
The Year 10 Team  
 

Academic Excellence and Homework  

 

 

 Library Opening Times  

 

 

Shout Outs  

 

Top Positive Points Scorer – Year 10 

Artur 
Andy 
Debbie 
Ethan 
Nimot 



Anna 
Lenny 
Felicity 
Abass 
Talia 
Mia 
Miles 

 

 
Year 10 – Top SPARX Readers 

Adel 416 SRP 
Lukas 401 SRP 
Lynn 301 SRP 

Andy S 296 SRP 
Rachael 294 SRP 

Kayla 263 SRP 
Harley 257 SRP 

Uthman 251 SRP 
Kevin T 245 SRP 
Lamees 239 SRP 

 
 

Staff Shout Outs 
 

Adel, Charley, Andy, Malak, Richie, Morgan, Jashawn, Lamees and Jonah  (all 10C) for all helping with 
the advent appeal. Adel especially for baking a delicious cake. 

 
Can I also shout out, Nia-Jay B-S and Daniel A for completing their Question 5 writing in lesson. 

From Ms Majeed 
 
 

Anna – always being conscientious about catching up on work when missing learning for music 
lessons. 

Kevin – focusing really hard on exam technique and always contributing in lessons. 
Ms Newton 

 
I would like to shout out my year 10 drama group for all of their hard work and determination this 

term! Their confidence and team work has been lovely to see. 
 

I would also like to shout out Mariam, Melissa, Albina, Abdul, Ethan, Seb, Moses and Aymene for help 
with the advent appeal in 10S! 

From Ms Green 
 

I don't have anyone in particular but I would like to shout out 10XY RS3 as they have really worked 
hard and been attentive in RS - they have shown me that they want to do really well - super motivated. 

From Ms Fezjulahi 
 



Debbie, Daisy, Poppie, Emmanuela - all worked fantastically well and independently today during 
History. 

From Ms Kristiansen 
 

Richie, Rae, Archie and Jaiden for always demonstrating great focus and effort in science. I can’t fault 
their commitment in lesson. 

From Ms Roy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
 

 
The graphic above highlights some key statistics linked to attendance.  
We know that students who are in school perform better and learn more. 
Please support us as we aim for the best possible attendance for every single student at Bacon’s College. 

 
 
 

Forthcoming events 



 

• Parents evening Thursday 23rd January 
 

 

 


